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PRIZES to be won!
The small print:
· Photos to be taken in high resolution – photos should not be taken on a mobile phone or ipod.
· Email photos to skene.sch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk or hand in to school on a memory pen.
· Please ensure all entries are handed in by Friday 28th September 2018.
· All entries will be put on display in our very own gallery.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Pupils and staff will vote for the winners.
· All entries will be forwarded for selection in this year’s Parent Council Calendar.
Good luck everyone!
Can you Capture Skene at its best?
Why not get your camera out and explore ‘Skene and the surrounding area’.  Snap away and gets shots of wildlife, the views, scenery, the village, the loch or anything else you can think of.  Be as creative as you can!
Choose your favourite snaps and enter them into our annual photography competition.
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